
                        

 
 
In continuation to the earlier notification No.  
Exam.VII/Conduct/Sem VI/02 dated 6th April, 2015, it 
is to be clarified to all concerned that only the 
examinations  for Three Year Under Graduate  
Courses of  B.A. (Hons.), B.Sc.  (Prog.), B.Sc. 
(Hons.) , B.Sc(Hons.) Mathematics and B.Sc. 
Mathematical Sciences for VI Semester scheduled 
to be held on  9th May, 2015 in the morning session 
have been rescheduled to 27th  May,  2015. The 
examinations f or the rest of  the courses scheduled to 
be  held on 9th May, 2015 other than  the courses 
specified above are unchanged. 

     All concerned may please note the clarification.            
                                                                                                                          
 

                                                                                                                                               

                                                       
 
 


